Government of West Bengal
Finance Department

Budget Branch
11th Floor, NABANNA
325, Sarat Chatterjee Road, Mandirtala, Shibpur, Howrah — 711 102
No. : 193-F.B.(Computer No. 745305) Dated, 22" May, 2025
NOTIFICATION

The Governor is pleased to decide that the rate of Interest on State Disaster Response
Fund (SDRF) and (SDMF) will be 8.46% per annum for the financial year 2024-2025 as per
Overdrafts Rate which is Repo Rate plus 2 per cent.

54 /-
(Subrata Kumar De, IAS)

Special Secretary
to the Government of West Bengal

No. : 193/1(6)-F.B.(Computer No. 745305) Dated, 23 May, 2025
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to the: -

1. Pr. Accountant General (A&E), West Bengal,
Treasury Buildings, 2, Govt Place (West), Kolkata - 700 001.

2. Pr. Accountant General (Audit-1), West Bengal,
Treasury Buildings, 2, Govt Place (West), Kolkata - 700 001.

3. Pr. Accountant General (Audit-1T), West Bengal,
CGO Complex, 5" Floor, Salt Lake, Kolkata - 700 064.

4. Additional Chief Secretary, Disaster Management and Civil Defence Department
2" Floor, Nabanna, Howrah — 711 102

\/Shri Sumit Mitra, Network Administrator, Finance Department for uploading this Order

in the website of Finance Department

Special Secretary

6. Guard File



